
Drinkstone Parish Council 

Allotments 

 

Report to the Ordinary Meeting Dated Monday 1st March 2021 

Agenda Item; Councillor Portfolios   

 

During the last month I have visited both sets of allotments and can report that 

the general condition is good on both sites with no maintenance required 

although the wet winter has made the land very wet. 

There is currently one vacancy on a plot on the Gedding Road site. I placed a 

general advert on Jungle drums to attract potential applicants and have placed 

a similar ad in the next Parish Mag. 

Some meetings ago we discussed the possibility of the PC/trustees funding the 

Youth club allotment on the Gedding Road site. This was debated and agreed 

but never settled as a resolution. 

Proposal: For the cost of the Youth club allotment to be funded by the PC from 

the allotment account. 

Thanks to Hilary who has issued invoices and contracts for the next growing 

year commencing April 2021. 

Prepared by Cllr Edmondson     

19th February 2021  


